SA1SOMIETHING

SEVANGELISM TRAINING

Mission Moment - January 14,2018
FS Marathon/Mission Training/Say Something

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

We are currently signing up volunteers to help with the Fort Smith Marathon on Sunday, February 11. We are needing volun-
teers to help in two shifts with intersection/traffic control and an aid station. More information and a link to the signup sheet
can be found at www.GABCMissions.com, or you can sign up in Guest Services this morning!

Our first mission training is scheduled to be held next Sunday, January 21. If you are even thinking about going on a mission
trip this year, go ahead and attend these two classes since they are required. Child Protection Training will be held at 3pm in
Room 120 and is required for all mission trips. Contingency Training will be held at 4pm in Room 118 and is required for all
international mission trips. There is no need to sign up - just show up!

Our Say Something Evangelism Training will be Sunday, January 28.The training is new this year and adds in a component to
teach you an effective way to start spiritual conversations. The class will be 3pm-5:30pm in Room 120.There is no need to
sign up - just show up!

Do Something
Our Perspectives Class begins TOMORROW at 6:30pm in the Refuge. Everyone is invited to this first, free class to hear from

Sean Cooper. The class will end at 9:30pm, and we will provide snacks and drinks.
iReach, our ministry to international students at UAFS, will be hosting Conversation Club this upcoming Spring Semester.

Would your Sunday School Department be willing to fix a meal for 50 once during the semester on a Thursday evening? If
your department is willing to do this, please, email our Mission Pastor, Scott Ward, at scott@grandfamily.net.
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